
CAPI addresses Senate Standing Committee on 

Agriculture and Forestry 

OTTAWA, May 4, 2017 — CAPI's Chair Ted Bilyea and Director of Policy Research 

Partnerships Tülay Yildirim were invited to present to the Standing Senate Committee on 

Agriculture and Forestry on May 4, 2017 regarding the potential impact of the effects of climate 

change on the agriculture, agri-food and forestry sectors. 

 Download PDF of the presentation 

 Senate Standing Committee transcript 

 

http://capi-icpa.ca/pdfs/2017/CAPI_Senate_Committee%20AGFO_Eng.pdf
https://sencanada.ca/en/Content/Sen/Committee/421/AGFO/53286-e

